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For dinner reservations in 
Redfieldôs, please call  

775-850 -4471.  
 

Donôt forget we offer Kids Club 
on Thursdays & Fridays, as well 

as special Events.  

Please keep in mind if your kids 
are not signed in for Kids club, 

they need to be dining at the 
table. This  en sure s all Members 
have  a great dining experience . 
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A Message from our General Managerééé 

 

Dear Members ï  

Wow! 

What an incredibly active and busy month 
of June at the Club. While there were a few 
outside events taking place, we thankfully 
had a tremendous amount of usage from 
many of you in our Membership. I am 
pleased to share with you all that our 
Membership roster had significant growth 
during the month of June as well. We have 
exceeded 600 Golf Members, and our 
Social Membership roster is currently 158. The team and I are focused on 
ensuring your Member experiences at the Club continue to be positive and 
enjoyable. We are continually reviewing staffing, processes and product to 
do our best in anticipating the additional volume of activity. We look 
forward to collectively working with all of you through our growth 
providing all Members the opportunity to visit and use the Club.  

 

Garry D. Cramer 

General Manager  

 

 

 

 

Upcoming Events  

July 3 ï Taco Tuesday in Redfields 

July 4 ï BBQ, Games & Tournament 

July 7 ï Menôs Club Summer Tournament 

July 8 ï Couples Golf 

July 11 ï Garden Club 

July 11 ï Book Club 

July 14 ï Mediterranean Wine Tasting  

July 19 ï BINGO Night  

July 20 ï Wine & Nine 

July 22 ï Artown  ï Art on the Green 

July 22 ï Couples Golf 

July 25 ï High Octane Evenings 

July 29 ï 10th Annual Show & Shine Car 

 

 

 



 

 

 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 
We are trying the best we can to build a strong crew that will be around for a 
good long while. With many more positio ns to be filled, our first and most 
important was the hiring of Rob Williams  as Golf Course Superintendent. Rob 
has a solid 20 years in the business, gaining a turf grass degree in Australia, his 
native home. After a brief stay in bloody ol' England, he moved to Northern 
California with stays at Del Rio G&CC in Modesto, Lahontan in Truckee, locally 
at Montreux and D'Andrea, then back to Cali in Fresno at Sunnyside CC, then 
Stockton G&CC, and Schaffer's Mill Club in Truckee. Rob has served as 
President of the Sierra Nevada Golf Course Superintendent's Association and is a decent golfer with a 5.5 index. 
He talks a little funny with that accent, but he's a heck of a guy whose knowledge and experience in the golf 
industry will serve Arrow Creek well. If you've already met him, you know he's very likeable and easy to talk to. 
He's hit it off with the crew already too.  
 
Water and soil treatments through the irrigation continue on a regular basis, and with the recent soil and water 
analysis reports, we're looking at different products to inject that best fit our unique conditions.  Other projects 
that are ongoing include; sodding our bad spots, topdressing greens and approaches, slicing our hardpan and 
knobs to gain water penetration, and spraying greens bi-weekly with quality fertilizers, moss treatment, poa seed 
head treatment, a wetting agent, and organic acids. We're also working hard at knocking down the perimeter ta ll 
grass for speed of play and Member satisfaction. 
 
It's hard to believe the dog days of summer are upon us already with the daily heat and winds.  An occasional 
thunder storm is alwa ys welcome this time of year. Enjoy the season! 
 

Jerry L. Mathews, CGCS 
Director of Agronomy  
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

     



 

 

Cassieõs Corner 

Whether youôre planning a festive lunch with a few close friends or youôve been put in charge of the company 
Christmas party, itôs not too early to start thinking about holiday parties. Imagine a fully-catered holiday party 
with views overlooking white, wind -swept fairways and a Clubhouse decorated with twinkle lights. The Club at 
ArrowCreek isnôt just a summer destination; our grounds look beautiful in the winter too and we love to decorate 
our facilities for the holidays. December already has limited dates available so DO NOT delay! We will deck the 
halls, trim the trees  and the poinsettias will be in place. The only thing missing is you! Tell us what you want and 
we will take care of the rest. We offer a variety of holiday menus with all of the trimmings and traditional favorites. 
Whether your guest list is 25 or 125 we have everything you need to personalize your holiday luncheon, cocktail 
party or dinner/dance.  

Let The Club at ArrowCreek help you spread holiday cheer this year! Please contact Cassie at 
cpete@theclubatarrowcreek.com or call 775-850-4471 ext 209. 

 

Cassie Pete - Director of Events and Tournament Sales  

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 
Be sure to follow us on Facebook @theclubatarrowcreek and 

Instagram @arrowcreekweddingsandevents @theclubatarrowcreek 
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A huge thank you to all of 
our Members who 

volunteered for the AJGA 
Golf tournament in June! 

The AJGA staff, parents and 
players were thrilled with 
the Club at ArrowCreek. It 
was a great opportunity to 
see the future of the game. 



 

 

 

Whatõs Cooking with Chef 

Kevin é.. 

Hello Ladies and Gentlemen, 

We are rocking and nothing is going to slow this culinary train down! With all the Clubs within the Club , Member 
tournaments, outside tournaments, kidôs camps, and other great golf functions going on, we are officially in the 
heat of the summer. The culinary team is working hard to please everyone, especially our Members. With a few 
tweaks to be made to our summer menu weôre going to keep it interesting through the rest of these hot summer 
days and nights. Keep your eyes open for smoke and noses ready for BBQ because I will be roasting some whole 
pigs this 4th of July (oink oink)! One last thing I would like to mention; Anthony Bourdain was to me as he was to 
many culinary  professionals and enthusiasts. Someone to look up to, learn from, and admire. So I would like to 
close with a few of my favorite quotes from the l ate Anthony Bourdain.  

ñFood is everything we are. It's an extension of nationalist feeling, ethnic feeling, your personal history, your 
province, your region, your tribe, your grandma.  It's inseparable from those from the get-go.ò 

ñBarbecue may not be the road to world peace, but it's a start.ò 

ñTo me, life without veal stock, pork fat, sausage, organ meat, demi-glace, or even stinky cheese is a life not worth 
living .ò 
 
Chef Kevin - Professional Sustenance Assembly Technician  

 

 

 

 

 

Congrats to Jim Bailey & Carrie 
Van Solinge on their Hole in Ones! 



 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Itôs been a busy month for us here at the 

Club. We want to welcome all the new 

Members who have joined us recently .  
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Jessica Clark & Branon White 

Don McConnell 

David & Nikole Humphries 

Brian & Gina Barth 

Bill Haines & Ed Oehler 

Homa & Carolyn Firouztash 

Eric & Debra Aust 

Dan & Jean Barnett 

Lars & Debbie Jo Severin 

Jim & Lenore Lemon 

Mike Paquette 

Brian & Julie Rein 

Kathryn & Tony Almaraz 

Marsha & Nat Edmands 

Ernie & Bobbi Rodriguez 

Tom & Lek Jones 

Steve Norkus & Chris Bailey 

Jay & Diane Fry 

Tom Hannan & Denise Cattan 

Ritu & Kevin Dixon 

Pete & Annie Sokoloff 

Grant & Jennifer Hayashi 

Chris & Megan Feulner 

Karri & Jeff Hurwitz 

Jennifer Spade & Laurie Mitchell 

Chris & Glenn Martin 

Brian Stafford & Mary Howell  

Jeff & Susan Zakem 

Garrett Oakes & Miranda Niccum 

Alan & Celeste Shapiro 

Virgil & Therese Majeski 

Larry & Tina Wysong 

Bruce & Christie Gescheider 

Bryan & Jane Sims 

Richard & Julie Shupe 

Jeremy & Claire Gray 

Dave Simonsen & Heidi Buttenberg 

Ginger & Flo Curnutt 

Thomas Rembetski & Georgianna Duxbury 

Sirous & Maryam Emad Dehnadi 

 
 
 
 



 

 

 

 

      Events at the Club  
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

TBAM - Rodeo  
Rocky 

the Bull  


